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13.           Favor

Oppose Monisha  Parker  The Los Angeles County Holiday Events at The Music Center do not typically 
have associated fee waivers. These events are primarily free and open to the 
public, supported by funding from the Los Angeles County Board of 
Supervisors and other sponsors. 

However, there are a few things you can explore depending on your specific 
situation:

**1. Clarify if a Fee Waiver Exists:** Double-check if you might be 
misinformed about a fee waiver. While unlikely, some specific programs or 
performances under the "Los Angeles County Holiday Events" umbrella might 
have fee waivers for certain groups or individuals. Contact The Music Center 
directly to inquire further.

**2. Explore Free Alternatives:** Many other holiday events in Los Angeles 
County are free and open to the public. The LA County Department of Parks 
and Recreation website lists various holiday events and activities, most of 
which are free. Additionally, community centers and libraries often host free 
holiday celebrations and performances.

**3. Consider Volunteer Opportunities:** The Music Center sometimes offers 
volunteer opportunities for their events, including holiday events. While 
volunteering doesn't grant free access, it allows you to participate in the event 
and contribute to its success.

**4. Advocate for Future Accessibility:** If you believe fee waivers would 
increase accessibility and inclusivity for the events, you can contact The 
Music Center or the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors to express 
your concerns and suggest implementing fee waiver programs in the future.

Remember, the primary purpose of these events is to bring joy and 
celebration to the Los Angeles community. While there might not be specific 
fee waivers available, exploring alternative options, considering volunteer 
opportunities, or advocating for future accessibility programs can help you 
engage with the holiday spirit within your budget.
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